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Date: April 18, 2011 
Refer To: PCM-II -081 

Subject: Contract DE-AC52-06NA25396, Response to Issues Relating to Soil and 
Groundwater Remediation Response 

Reference: 1) Letter from George Rael and Caroline Crooks to Rueben Rafferty and Michael 
Graham, Issues Relating to Soil and Groundwater Remediation, dated August 17, 
2010, EPO-7HS-275106. 

2) Letter from Rueben Rafferty to George Rael and Caroline Crooks, Issues 
Relating to Soil and Groundwater Remediation Response, dated September 28, 
2010, PCM-I0-249 

Dear Contracting Officer and Mr. Rael: 

The attachment to this letter is a response to Item 4 of Reference 2. Item 4 reads as follows: 

In November 2007, a LANL response to 2007 NAS Rep0l1 titled "Plans and Practices for 
Groundwater Protection at the Los Alamos National Laboratory" was issued. The response to 
NAS reconll11endations referred to many ongoing and pending activities. LANS is directed to 
provide an update to the 2007 LANL response to LASO no later than April 30, 2011. 

The attachment provides updated responses to each of the 17 recommendations made by the 
National Academy of Sciences. If you have any questions, please contact Craig Douglass at (505) 
665-2469 (craigd@lanl.gov). 

~ 
Steve Shook 
Prime Contract Chief 

SS/ts 

An Equal Opportunity Employer / Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the 
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2 April 18, 2011 

Attaclunent: Updated Sununary of Los Alamos National Laboratory Actions to Recommendations 
by the 2007 National Academy of Sciences Report "Plans and Practices for Groundwater Protection 
at the Los Alamos National Laboratory" 

Cy: P. Cote, LASO-SUP, A316 
C. Douglass, ADEP, M992 
M. Graham, ADEP, M991 
J. Oliver, LASO-BA, A316 
IRM-RMMSO 
RPF, M707 
PCM, M722 
ADEP File 
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